
 

 

 

 

Monday 9th February 2015 

Our Friendship Afternoon 

 

This year’s School Council big project is to develop friendships across school and our 

community. In fact, we are aiming to stretch our friendships across the country and beyond!  

 

We had to start somewhere, so the children decided to hold a Friendship afternoon in 

school.  The classes all got mixed up and the children visited new places and met with old and 

new friends.  They enjoyed crafts and games and all made a friendship card to exchange 

with a new friend.  We ended the event with a celebratory snack time in the hall, including 

heart shaped biscuits and lemonade! 

 

 

 

One of the highlights of the afternoon was the arrival of our new special friends, our class 

teddies!  Each class has a lovely new friend to cuddle and chat to.  Every member of each 

class helped to name and stuff the bears, who were then introduced to the rest of the 

school in a special assembly.   

Ask your child about their class bear… 

Nursery Bear is called Bluey 

Class 1 Bear is called Diamond 

Class 2 Bear is called Layla Love Bear 

Class 3 Bear is called Cuddles 

Class 4 Bear is called Ruby 

Class 5 Bear is called Hector the Happy Helping Hand Bear!  

            (or Hector for short!) 

 

We look forward to enjoying more events in the near future, and hope you will help us  

weave the web of friendship across South Stanley and beyond! 


